
 

 

                          
PSCHE: We will be taking part in ‘Mindfulness Mondays’. Mindfulness is a technique 

you can learn which involves making a special effort to notice what's happening in the 

present moment- in your mind, body and surroundings. Mindfulness is great for 

emotional health as well as improving your ability to learn. 

 

PE IN SCHOOL 
In PE this term, the children will be 

focusing on Athletics. Although we 

can’t share equipment at the moment, 

we can still get lots of exercise and 

improve our running, jumping and 

balancing skills at the same time! 

 

MUSIC AT HOME 
Our Music activities will be taken 

from ‘Out of the Ark’ where the 

children will be able to learn 

songs and take part in activities 

linked to them! 

 
 

Art/ Design Technology 
Miss Halford has devised an amazing art project for us this 

term. It is all about ‘The Tiger’- which fits in perfectly with 

the learning we have been doing about ‘Living Things’. You 

will be using different media and techniques to create a 

stunning piece of artwork! 

                                    

  

 

 

 

ENGLISH  
This term we will be producing a range of creative writing based on different texts and 

story prompts. We will also be writing discussion texts- thinking about issues such as 

hunting and zoos. We will be writing our own poetry based on poems we have read such as 

‘Blake’s Tyger’ and ‘To a Fur Scarf’. We will also be brushing up on our SPaG skills 

through our SPaG Mats and Daily SPaG! 

 

         Maths  
In Maths this term, we will be having a big focus on problem-

solving and reasoning, linking it to all of the areas of Maths we 

have covered.  We will brush up on different skills through the 
week and then develop out Rapid Reasoning skills on a 

Thursday and Friday! There will also be a chance to brush up 

on arithmetic skills everyday using our Fluent in Five 

resource! 
 

 

 

SERIOUSLY SCIENTIFIC  
Our topic ‘Seriously Scientific’ is all about ourselves, the world around us and the 

animals we share it with. We have already been finding out about how different 

animals adapt to their environments in our ‘Living Things and Their Habitats’ unit. 

We will also be investigating ‘Animals Including Humans’ and looking carefully at 

our bodies and our health. 
SERIOUSLY SCIENTIFIC AT HOME  

We will also be suggesting a range of investigations to really encourage the children 

to think scientifically at home! The children will have a weekly scientific challenge 

from STEM as well as the chance to learn about important aspects of our ‘Animals 

including Humans’ topic. 

 

 

GEOGRAPHY 

 ‘Our Changing World’. 
In our Geography project work, we will discover 

some of the many ways in which the world around 

us is changing.  From coastal erosion to political 

changes, there are many factors at work. We will 

also find out about the structure of the United 

Kingdom and how its shape and geography have 

changed over thousands of years. The children will 

also have the chance to predict the future and 

look at how the world might change in their 

lifetimes. 

 

This term, some of us will be coming to 

school, while others of us will carry on 

learning from home. Whether you’re at 

home or at school, there are lots of fun 

activities and lots of important learning 

taking place! KEEP UP THE GOOD 

WORK EVERYONE! 

Year Six’s Summer Term!!!  

 


